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Urgent Letter 17-09  
2 December 2009 Dear President, 
 
 
2009-2010 Calendar The Executive Committee has accepted the following changes in 

dates requested by the national federations: 
 
 

1) Havana (CUB): the senior Women’s Epée competition has been 
brought forward by one day and will therefore take place on 9 and 10 
June 2010 instead of 10 and 11 June 2010.  
 
 
2) Madrid (ESP): the senior Men’s Sabre competition "Villa De 
Madrid" will take place on a Saturday and Sunday (22-23 May 2010) 
instead of on a Friday and Saturday (21-22 May 2010) as was 
originally planned.  
 
 
3) Doha (QAT): the Women’s Epée GP and the team competition will 
be held from 23 to 25 January 2010 instead of 22-24 January 2010.  
 
 

    Sincerely, 
 

Alisher Usmanov 
President 

 

 

 

 

 


